Holy Family Foundation Stage

We are having lots of fun in Nursery!

Topics

This term our topics are magical tales in Summer 1 and journeys and holidays in Summer 2. We will be reading The Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle the first two weeks back after the Easter holidays and we have real live caterpillar eggs so the children can watch them turn into butterflies in the classroom them release them into the wild, a magical experience! Other books we may read include The Train Ride by June Crebbin.

Names in clothes

Please ensure that your child's name is clearly written in all items of clothing. We are encouraging children to take care of their belongings.

Homework

Children will occasionally have some homework to complete such as number work. You do not need to hand this in as homework but please do complete the task at home with your child as this with help them at grouptime.

Bear and a book

Your child will take home a bear and a book to read at home with you. When you share the story, please encourage them to talk about the story and ask questions to develop their understanding. Please take care of our books and return the bear and the book the week after.

<u>Toys</u>

We have lots of varied toys in school so we would ask that you refrain from bringing toys from home into school

Thank you for your continuing support,

The Nursery Team.